
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – October & November 2017

Hi BDTHC members,

We met on October 9th at 6pm.  We started 
winter hrs early this year due to my 
error.  Oh well we still had a good 
meeting.  Just kept discussing things 
till everyone showed up.  We had 13 
members present.

    Pat Bidding brought pizza to go with 
the soda we brought to make an enjoyable 

snack time at the meeting.

     We discussed the August hunt again and will make the 
changes for next year.  We will have a pavilion for next year 
and a food vendor.  Some of the other changes will be not to use 
the kids hunt field for the optional hunt as it causes to many 
problems, instead we will use 1/4 of the main field.  Donations 
for next years kids hunt are coming along fine.

     The Fall club members only picnic and hunt is coming along 
great.  It will be held on October 29, 2017 at the Goss's.  This 
years hunt should be a really good one.  Don't forget to bring a 
covered dish to share.  If you haven't paid for the hunt yet get 
the fee in now.

     Club dues are due and payable at the club meetings or send 
to the club PO Box.  Try to renew your membership quickly.

FINDS OF THE MONTTH FOR OCTOBER WERE:  
 

Jewelry -- Ring -- Mike Pisciotta 

                                                                                     
Misc. -- Money clip -- Mike Mazur

                                                                                      
Coin -- Silver Dime -- Pat Bidding

     

"The Penn Pointer"



We held a short meeting at our Fall members only picnic and 
hunt.  This meeting will be in place of our November Meeting.   
NO MEETING IN NOVEMBER..................

     We discussed some things for our next picnic and hunt for 
club members only.  One of which might be to add a seniors and 
beginners hunt to offset the age difference in our club members 
and make it more equal for those who are not as fast as they 
used to be or have less experience doing these type of hunts and 
have a club member to assist those not so experienced.

     December meeting will be held at our regular meeting place 
on December 11, 2017 at 6pm.  At which we will have our 
Christmas party.  If you wish you may bring a desert item to 
share.  The club will provide pizza etc.  like we usually do.  

     The fall picnic and hunt was a great success with lots of 
good food and lots of targets in the hunts.  Thanks again to the 
Goss's for the use of their property and Thanks to Ron Denman 
for setting up a great group of hunts for the entertainment.  
Everyone had a great time with the bad weather holding off till 
after we were done.  

     A tentative date for the spring picnic and hunt will be 
April 29, 2018.  REMEMBER THIS DATE.

     Ron Denman will be ordering the club shirts so if you 
haven't given him your size and number of shirts you want 
please let him know.  

     For finds of the month for December we will be doing two, 
one for November and one for December so separate your finds for 
the  two months.  After which we will hold the yearly drawing.  

     DON'T FORGET CLUB DUES ARE DUE AND PAYABLE AT THE MEETINGS 
OR SENT TO THE PO BOX.

     Check out the new club picture on the web site.

  
Good Detecting 
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


